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Good morning,

| am writing to show my support in ENDING the current current "State of Emergency" in regards to
Covid-19. To extend the State of Emergency until October would be an extreme, unnecessary
overreach of government. It is clear to see that the vaccines are not as effective as originally thought
and it is also evident that many of the deaths caused of/with Covid are amongst the fully vaccinated.
It is also clear that many of these reported deaths are not necessarily caused "of" Covid, but rather
"with" Covid (which is very misleading and is fear mongering to the public). Due to the fact that
people who are vaccinated are contracting the virus, as well as transmitting it to others and dying
from the virus, why should our society continue to segregate our people based on their vaccine
status? Our healthcare and aged care and mental health systems are struggling and there are many
healthy unvaccinated nurses and support staff who would love to be able to work to care for their
fellow citizens and get their jobs back (which they lost due to mandates), which would help support
their fellow staff mates from being overworked due to staff shortages.

Furthermore, there is no justification for the current segregation within our community. The rules
preventing unvaccinated people access to certain businesses and functions and even in some cases,
medical care, do not make sense and do not provide any further protection to people from catching
the virus. | believe if the Extension to the Emergency Bill is passed, it will allow our Government to
extend unnecessary rules like this to continue. It has to be asked, is this truly for health reasons??
Why have so many of the serious adverse reactions and deaths caused by the vaccine being swept
under the carpet. From the very beginning, the narrative has been one-sided and the Queensland
Government have threatened our community that if they don't take the vaccine then they will be
putting other citizens' health at risk. Sadly, many of those people who have been coerced to take the
vaccine to keep their jobs have had terrible reactions and their health is now in jeopardy due to taking
a medicine with limited study and no long-term evidence of it's safety. It is a disgrace that people
have been forced to be in such a situation - some of them are so unwell now that they cannot even
continue their jobs, even though they took the vaccine to ensure they would remain employed (and
were also promised it would protect them from the virus)!

| hope the Extension to Emergency Bill is stopped and an open discussion by many different health
experts can help our State and Country move forward together for a bright future.

Yours sincerely,

Sundruhn Willert
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